
Dear Editör, 

 

The study was a original article about ‘’Recurrent Carpal Tunnel Syndrome: Evaluation And 

Treatment Of The Possible Causes’’. Thank you for your review of the manuscript. I 

appreciate the insight and constructive comments you and the reviewer have offered, which 

will be very useful to me in my future articles. 

Below you will find the changes in the manuscript done according to your recommendations. 

1. Reviewer Comments  

 The authors report on 23 recurrent carpal tunnel syndrome from over 400 patients treated. I 

like the manuscript, although data may show a better graphical presentation. The authors 

should also expand the evolution of CTS decompression surgery with open technique, which 

was first performed by Herbert Galloway in 1924 and later described by Sir James Learmont 

in 1933. They should add a table showing the milestones of the decompression surgery that 

have been perused during the last 80 years. 

Reply; 

Thank you for your review of the manuscript. We have prepared the data again with 

graphical presentation. We added a table showing the milestones of the decompression 

surgery. 

 

2. Reviewer Comments 

 This is an interesting report. Although the number of cases is limited, the authors describe 

well their experience and make recommendations also on the basis of published literature. 

The discussion is thorough and appropriate. The English language needs some improvement.  

 

Reply; 

Thank you for your review of the manuscript. We reviewed the English language. 
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